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To Whom it may Concern, 

I am writing to address and oppose the proposed Extension of the Emergency Bill. 

It is clear from the very reduced death rate of Omicron that we have managed to reduce the 

threat level to that of a normal flu. 

According to the Government's modelling, the peak of the virus has passed and it is clear that 

with many people already having had the virus there should now be a significant amount of 

natural immunity. 

I can therefore see no continued need for an extension of emergency powers. 

The emergency powers have resulted in the discrimination of many, lost jobs and pressured 

healthcare and education systems.  

These things are not acceptable. 

C. Austin
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